
CORRECTION TO “IDENTIFICATION OF CLINICALLY UTILIZED
DRUGS THAT ACTIVATE PREGNANE X RECEPTORS”

In the article referenced above [Shukla SJ, Sakamuru S, Huang R, Moeller TA, Shinn P, VanLeer D, Auld
DS, Austin CP, and Xia M (2011) Drug Metab Dispos 39:151–159], the copyright line is incorrect. The
correct line is shown below.

U.S. Government work not protected by U.S. copyright

The printer regrets this error and apologizes for any inconvenience or confusion it may have caused.
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